
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents, 

Today, 24th February 2022 (Thursday) is the last working day for the students 

of all Classes i.e. Nursery, KG & I to XII  and after that students will come according 

to the date sheet for Annual Examination & Pre Board Examination 2022. 

The date sheet and syllabus of examination is available on the school website for all the 

classes. Parents & students are requested to visit the school website for more 

information. 

In the Class II & IV, the examination of  English-II will be held before the English-I, 

therefore parents and students are requested check the date sheet properly and prepare 

the syllabus according to the date sheet. 

School results for the session 2021-2022 will be declared as per the following date 

schedule: 

S.N. Class Result Declaration  

1. Nursery, LKG & HKG 26th March 2022 (Saturday)  

2. I to V 28th March 2022 (Monday) 

3. VI to IX & XI 29th March 2022 (Tuesday) 
 

The school will reopen on 04th April 2022 (Monday) for the new session 2022-2023 

for all the Classes. 

Those parents who have not paid the school fees are reminded finally to clear all the 

outstanding dues of school fees immediately and collect the Admit Card of your ward 

from the school office. 

Thank you in anticipation, 

 

Principal 


